
To: Anthony City Commission      Re: Chief of Police report 
 
From: Kenny Hodson                    Date: 02-01-2022  
                    
 

 
  

We investigated a burglary and theft in the 500 Block of S. Penn 
 
We investigated a theft in the 200 block of N. 2nd  
 
We investigated a burglary and theft in the 100 block of N. 4th  
 
We investigated a minor accident at Madison and Main 
 
We mailed out about 30 letters about possible code violations 
 
 
 
 


